
From: Philippa Ward 
Sent: 16 May 2019 21:06
To: General
Subject: Planning
 
Dear sirs, 
I feel I must object to the submission of the planning application NYM/2019/0231/FL.  On
the grounds that this narrow plot is on the side of the main road into Grosmont Village. It
is very steep sloping to the back of the plot and then there is a 100 foot drop down to the
river mark esk. This cliff face is predominantly shake and is breaking away all the time,
any sort of digging for foundations for building could destabilize the whole cliff and then
would cost parks and NYCC millions of pounds to shore up the road to keep access to
Grosmont.
Colin Williamson
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